
Maple Leaf Announced Resignation of CFO and Appointment of New CFO 
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                August 28, 2018 

Maple Leaf Green World Inc. (“Maple Leaf” or the “Company”) (NEO: MGW) (OTCQX; MGWFF) 

announces that its Director and Chief Financial Officer, Daniel Chu, has resigned his position due to 

personal reasons effective August 28, 2018. The Company has appointed Terence Lam, a director and 

Corporate Secretary of the Company, as CFO effective August 28, 2018. Mr. Chu has agreed to assist in a 

smooth transition of duties to Mr. Lam. 

 

About Maple Leaf Green World Inc. 

 

Maple Leaf is a public Canadian company that focuses on the cannabis industry in North America. The 

Company currently operates cannabis projects in British Columbia and Nevada. With over ten years of 

extensive greenhouse management experience, the Company applies its eco-agriculture knowledge and 

cultivation technology to produce contaminant-free organic cannabis products. Maple Leaf’s long-term 

objective is to produce cannabis oil and to export its products to approved countries. The Company’s 

common shares are listed for trading on the NEO Exchange under the symbol “MGW” and on the 

OTCQX market under the symbol “MGWFF”.  

 

For further information, please contact: 

Maple Leaf Green World Inc.  
Raymond Lai, Chairman, President & CEO 

+1(403) 452-4552 

rlai@mlgreenworld.com 

www.mlgreenworld.com    

 

Victoria Bostic 
Investor Relations 

Maple Leaf Green World Inc. 

+1(604) 849-4500 

vbostic@mlgreenworld.com 

www.mlgreenworld.com  
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